



ONE Wellness Center’s primary objective is to remain a provider of healthcare 
services with the safety of each person as the highest priority.  

We continue to have some procedures in place in order for people to utilize our 
Center.  These procedures follow NYSDOH (New York State Department of 
Health) and CDC (Center for Disease Control and Prevention) guidelines.   

• We will continue to require masking to enter the building and the Center 
whenever you are in the common spaces of the Center.   

• When you arrive for your appointment, we ask that you go directly to your 
treatment room with your practitioner.  Once inside the room, you can discuss 
your vaccination status, etc with your practitioner and determine if you are 
comfortable removing your masks during the treatment.   

• Your temperature may be taken by your individual practitioner. If your 
temperature is above 100, they can take your temperature again. If it remains 
about 100, you will be asked to reschedule your appointment.   

• Hand sanitizer will also be available for your use throughout the Center.  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation with the new protocols.   

We value your trust loyalty and we look forward to continuing to serve you.  

Johanna Rae Woodside,  
Owner - ONE Wellness Center 
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